
 

 Hot Lunch Survey 

The Meadow Ridge Fundraising Society would like to know how many families would participate in Hot 
Lunch.  Please take a few minutes to complete the following survey: 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/L62B28P 

This information will be used to explore possibilities of offering Hot Lunch. 

Spirit Wear 

Our first fundraiser of Grizzly Gear has been such a success and we have had many families ask to order 
again.  In response, we have opened an online store which will close on October 16th at 11:59 pm. There 
are some new items for those who would like something different.   Please see the attached form for 
the details.  Orders will be delivered to the school in 4-5 weeks after the closing date. 

Spirit Wear Online Store Info QR Code  

You can now purchase your items online in 3 easy steps: 

1. Scan the QR code or go online to https://meadowridgefall2020.itemorder.com 

2. Choose your items and add them to your cart 

3. Securely checkout with your credit card Online Store Deadline: Friday October 16th, 2020 (11:59pm 
MDT) 

Dogs on School Property 

We love our pets and we love dogs. However, there is an increasing amount of dogs coming to school 
with students.  To ensure our school remains safe for everyone, we ask that dogs do not come onto 
school property or that they remain in the vehicle.  Please remember that some students and adults are 
severely allergic to animals; some students are extremely frightened of dogs.  Since our school yard is a 
park where kids play, it is important to keep it safe and clean as possible. Thank you for understanding 
and being considerate of others.  



COVID Questions? 

Foothills School Division has partnered with the Calgary Rural Primary Care Network to share their 
timely medical and socio-emotional supports.  Please see attached document that outlines their many 
available services within our community. 

FSD-Primary Care Network Information  

FSD continues to actively build partnerships with Alberta Health Services to support our students, 
families, and staff.  We believe that the CRPCN can help our families answer any emerging physical or 
mental health questions they may have and support them. 

We understand that all Albertans are living through unique and challenging times.  The safety and well-
being of our schools and community continue to be our priority.   

Chris Fuzessy, Superintendent of Schools 

Upcoming Dates 

Thursday, Oct. 1st – International Music Day 

Friday, Oct. 2nd – Terry Fox Run 

Monday, Oct 5th – World Teacher Day 

Friday, Oct 9th – Professional Learning Day: NO SCHOOL 

Monday, Oct 12th – Thanksgiving: NO SCHOOL 

  

Have a great day, 

Rebecca Forchuk                                                              Brad Skeet 

Principal                                                                             Vice Principal 

 


